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(CCC) Pub Licenses 
 
1. The number of registered pubs that have closed between 1st March 2020 and 
31st May 2021. 
2. The number of registered pubs that have been bought between 1st March 2020 
and 31st May 2021. 
3. The number of pubs that have been sold between 1st March 2020 and 31st 
May 2021. 
4. The number of applications made to transfer a license from one holder to 
another between 1st March 2020 and 31st May 2021. 
5. The number of pub licenses that have been surrendered between 1st March 
2020 and 31st May 2021. 
6. The number of pub licenses that have lapsed between 1st March 2020 to 31st 
May 2021. 
Please provide the information in excel format where possible, broken down by 
month between the times stated. 
If it is not possible to provide the information requested due to the information 
exceeding the cost of compliance limits identified in Section 12, please provide 
advice and assistance, under the Section 16 obligations of the Act, as to how I 
can refine my request. 
Moreover, If you can identify any ways that my request could be refined or 
adapted for clarity I would be grateful for any further advice and assistance. 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me via email or phone and I will be very happy to 
clarify what I am asking for and discuss the request, my details are outlined below. 
Thank you for your time and I look forward to your response. 
 

Response: 

We do not have the information available in regard to the number of Pubs in 
Cambridge from 1st March 2020 to 31st May 2021 that have closed, been bought 
or that have been sold.  
 
In regard to transfers of premises licences, 51 applications have been made from 
1st March to 31st May 2021. One was received in March 2020, 3 in April 2020, 9 
in June 2020, 6 in July, 4 in August, 7 in September, 6 in October, 2 in November, 
1 in December, 1 in January 2021, 2 in February 2021, 1 in March 2021, 2 in April 
2021 and 5 in May 2021. 
 
No premises licences for pubs in Cambridge were surrendered between 1st 
March 2020 and 31st January 2021. 
 
Only one premises licence for a pub in Cambridge lapsed between this time 
period and this happened in December 2020. 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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